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Dear Resident

Re: Consultation — Application for a Street Trading Consent — Cippenham Lane
Service Road, (opposite Earl of Cornwall car park)

Slough Borough Council is responsible for the licensing of Street Trading Consents in
accordance with Schedule 4 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act
1982.

Where new applications for Street Trading Consents are made, in line with Council policy it
is necessary to consult formally with relevant consultees and with local residents and
businesses in the vicinity of the proposed area where the trading has been requested to
take place.

An application has been made for Street Trading Consent; the proposed trading location is
to take place on the Cippenham Lane Service Road, (opposite Earl of Cornwall car
park)

The application details are;
¢ Grill King - Serving wraps, burgers, kebabs, donners.

e Trading hours:
Monday to Sunday: 13:00 to 02:00
Seasonal Variations: All bank holidays and News Year's Day — 12:00 to 03:00

Any ObjectIOHS or representations you may have to the application must be sent or emailed
by Friday 11" February 2022.

The Licensing Team
Observatory House
25 Windsor Road
Slough

SL1 2EL

Email - licensing@slough.gov.uk

Please quote the address of the proposed trading site.



If valid objections or representations are received to the application the matter will be
referred to a Licensing Sub-Committee for determination with a hearing to take place
normally between 4 to 8 weeks from the date of the application being made.

The Licensing Sub-Committee is made up of local Councillors who will determine each
application on its own individual merits.

At the Committee hearing the applicant(s) and objectors will be given the opportunity to put
their case forward. The Committee can grant, refuse or apply any relevant conditions in
addition to the General Conditions to any licence application put before them.

Please contact the Licensing Team if you wish to have any further details regarding this
application.

Yours sincerely

Rachael Rumney
Principle Licensing Officer
Place | Regulation





